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December was a busy month at the Micah Project. We enjoyed sharing sweet times 
of fellowship with members of the Micah family--between all three of our houses. 

Our missionary Kelsey helped us celebrate Advent by sharing a Bible verse 
about Christ’s birth and facilitating a fun December activity everyday. We hosted 

encouraging visitors and did quite a few work projects. Busy but blessed!



During Advent, we had fun doing winter and Christmas activities everyday, 
hosting Christmas parties for the guys’ families as well as as some elderly 

people from our neighborhood, and checking out Christmas lights. It was such 
a blessing to learn about Christ’s birth and share the news with members of 

our community. 

Advent



Christmas
Christmas at Micah 

was a lot of fun! 
We played with 
sparklers, saw 

fireworks, enjoyed 
yummy food, and 

handed out presents 
to the Micah guys 

and neighborhood 
friends. 



Welcoming Visitors

We loved having a group from Mississippi 
as well as two families visit us at the end of 

the month. So encouraging! 



Work Projects

This month, we did a lot of work projects! Specifically, we sent a group to northern 
Honduras with Micah friend and staffer Howard to build a well for a needy community, 
and the Mississippi group helped us lay the foundation for a staff member’s new home. 


